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FOR YOUR PRAYERS 

For People:  
For Arjan;  Ben;  Fr David;  Eileen;  Geoff;  Harrison;  
Jenny;  Jo and Mart;  Joe;  Linda;  Lynn and Bernard;  
Peter and Shirley;  Sue;  Stephen;  Stuart;  Tom; 

Our Community and Nation:   
For families as they struggle to meet the challenge 
of rising inflation, and for the government and 
trade unions as they attempt to reconcile their 
differences in the current economic climate. 

Our World:   
Those affected by earthquakes, wild fires and other 
weather related disasters. 

The people of Ukraine, the Middle East and other 
areas of conflict, especially those attempting to 
bring peace and reconciliation.  

For members of the Anglican Communion as it 
seeks to appoint the new Archbishop of 
Canterbury. 

Our Mission Collection: 

The Mothers’ Union vision is a world where 
everyone prospers. It actively pursue this 
vision through prayer and action, helping 
to build confident people and resilient 
communities. The movement seeks to bring about 
justice, challenge prejudice and advocate change. 

Our Church and Parish:   
For the ministries of those being ordained as 
Priests or Deacons this Petertide. 
For the parish clergy, churchwardens, PCC, 
congregations and all residents of our parish. 

The Faithful Departed:   
For Michelle Care;  Frank Loveitt;  Carol Marshall;  
Terry McGill;  Keith Parlor;  Emlyn Parry; 

There is a desperate need for 

sanitary products, including both 

adults' and children's.  Items in 

general for babies. 

Orphanages, rehabilitation centres 

for traumatised children, and the 

thousands of children who are 

displaced, need stuff for outdoor 

recreation, all sorts of balls, 

skipping ropes and scooters. 

As always, food is needed. 

The next trip is planned for 

July, so we are invited to 

build up donations. 


